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	EMBASSY OF INDIA
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PRESS RELEASE


            The Embassy of India would like to inform all community members that Indian Community Welfare Fund (ICWF) charges on passport and attestation services have been increased to KD 0.750 from existing KD 0.500.  New increased ICWF charges will be applicable with effect from Friday, 1st September, 2017.  
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